Don't Forget

WebEx Access Expires
Sunday!

" Make sure to download any videos
you want to keep

The Center for Information Technology Excellence (CITE) has offered our
students, faculty and staff several options for audio and web
conferencing: WebEx, Microsoft Teams and Zoom.

After carefully analyzing these options, PYAMU has decided that
we will not continue with Cisco WebEx. Therefore, WebEx access
will end on Sunday August 30, 2020.

In the interim, please download and save any recorded files fo an
alternate location to enable future access. PYAMU will lose all access to
WebEx accounts on August 30, 2020, please do not wait to download
any recordings you may need.
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Contact the CITE Helpdesk at x2525 if you have questions




